
 
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, January 12, 2015 
6:30 PM 

 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. 
 
Present: Landon DeWitt, Dan MacDonald, John DeWitt, and Lisa Turner 
 
The Selectmen approved the minutes of Monday, December 29, 2014.        (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed School Payroll Warrant #14 for the  
amount of $8, 806.28.              (3-0) 
 
Selectmen approved and signed Town Warrant #27 in the amount of $20,277.00.     (3-0) 
 
Lisa Turner, the Tax Collector, attended the meeting to complain again that the  
Treasurer has not cashed and deposited all the checks received by the Town.  The  
matter was discussed and it was left that Kirsten Barter, the Treasurer, would  
contact Lisa Turner the next day to discuss the matter.   
 
The Selectmen have been contacted by the Lighthouse Committee to see if it is  
possible for the Town to get a 501(c)3 status as there are grant opportunities that  
require it.  The Selectmen will ask the auditor again to see if it is possible.   
 
Dan reported the new plow for the small truck is installed.   
 
John reported that the plumbing at the Miss Lizzie house needs to be repaired.   
He will arrange for a plumber.  
 
He also reported that the Selectmen need to send copies of the power bills to the  
Teague’s so that they can pay the bill.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 26, 2015, at 6:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John DeWitt, Third Selectman 
 
 
 
__________________ ____________________  ____________________ 


